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Subject: Request concerning Мг  

Dear Sir, 

As provided for in our Letter dated 7 March 2019, we inform you that during its 108th session, 
which took pLace from 15 to 19 ApriL 2019, the Commission studied your cLient's request, in 
accordance with the procedure described in our Letter dated 1 О October 2018. After а thorough 
examination of the eLements before it, the Commission found that the data chaLLenged raised 
questions as to compLiance with appLicaЫe ruLes. As а resuLt, it considered that the retention of this 
data in the INTERPOL lnformation System was not compliant with INTERPOL's rules and decided that 
it shouLd Ье deleted. 

This decision was forwarded to the INTERPOL GeneraL Secretariat, which deleted the data 
chaLLenged from INTERPOL's fiLes, on 15 Мау 2019. AdditionaLLy please Ье advised that the INTERPOL 
GeneraL Secretariat has informed all lNTERPOL National CentraL Bureaus (NCB) that: 

in appLication of the decision made Ьу the Commission for the Control of INTERPOL's FiLes, the 
General Secretariat has deleted the information relating to your client ; 
aLL international police cooperation via INTERPOL's channeLs in this case wouLd not Ье in 
conformity with INTERPOL's Constitution and Rules. 

The INTERPOL GeneraL Secretariat also urged aLL NCBs to update their nationaL databases 
accordingLy, as weLL as to verify that the same is done Ьу aLL national entities that have access to 
INTERPOL information. 

You will find encLosed the Decision of the Commission concerning your client and an official 
Letter from the INTERPOL GeneraL Secretariat, certifying that he is not subject to an INTERPOL Notice 
or diffusion and that he is not known to its databases. Please note that as provided for in ArticLe 35 
of the Statute of the Commission, information connected with а request is accessible to the appLicant 
subject to restrictions. Therefore, please note that restricted information was removed from the 
Decision of the Commission, which is specified therein. 

То undertake any measure you deem appropriate for the foLLow up of your cLient's case at 
national levet, we invite you to contact the relevant nationaL authorities. 

Encl. (2) 

Мг MikhaiL Bespyatko 
The Ваг Chambers of Moscow Region Lawyers 
Office No 2540, РО Вох 187 
Lyubertsy str. З 
140003 Moscow reg. 
Russia 

Yours faithfully, � 

Secretariat to the Commission 
for the Control of INTERPOL's FiLes 
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